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    Half Day CPD Opportunity                               

Observe Shanghai Mastery Teaching in a             

Key Stage One or Key Stage Two classroom 

 A fantastic opportunity to come and observe shanghai teaching 

practise in an English classroom.   
 

The London South West Maths hub is once again delighted to offer the opportunity to 

experience and observe first-hand Shanghai maths teaching. This half-day of CPD is 

available for a maximum of 3 professionals per institution and will involve a pre-briefing 

about the principles of Shanghai teaching for mastery, a lesson observation, reflection 

time and an insight into the future of teaching for mastery at Primary maths level.  

 

Target Audience: Headteachers, Senior Leaders and Subject Co-ordinators. 

 

Showcase Lesson for Key Stage One, for Primary Headteachers, Deputy Heads and Subject leaders. 
 
When: Monday 22nd January 2018 
Time:   8.15am – 12.30pm 
Venue: The Russell School, Petersham Road, Richmond TW10 7AH 
 

 Key principles of mastery teaching explained 

 Observe Year Two Lesson  

 Lesson reflection and Q&A Session with Chinese Teachers 

Showcase lesson for Key Stage Two, for  Junior and Secondary Headteachers, Deputy Heads and 
Subject Leaders. 
 
When: Thursday 25th January 2018 
Time:    8.15am – 12.30pm 
Venue: The Russell School, Petersham Road, Richmond TW10 7AH 
 

 Key principles of mastery teaching explained 

 Observe Year Five Lesson 

 Lesson reflection and Q&A Session with Chinese Teachers 

Please note that there is NO parking available onsite. Once we have confirmation of your 
booking, full details of travelling arrangements will be sent to you, which will also include 
a detailed map. 

 

Free of 

charge 

Please contact Ayshea Ashford (Office Manager): a.ashford@russell.richmond.sch.uk   to 

register and include the name of your school and full name(s) of attendees. 

 

Email:  lesley.dibbens@bellevilleschool.org    
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